
CITY COUNCIL 
                                                                                                     12 July 2016 

                      
 

 

REPORT OF THE COUNCIL BUSINESS MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 
 

PROPOSED CHANGES TO THE CITY COUNCIL’S CONSTITUTION  

 
 
It is recommended that City Council approve the changes to the Constitution 
as indicated by the tracked changes in the appendix to the report now 
submitted. 
 
 
 
 

MOTION 
 
 
That approval be given to the necessary changes to the City Council’s 
Constitution as indicated by the tracked changes in the appendix to the report 
and that the Director of Legal and Democratic Services be authorised to 
implement the changes with immediate effect. 
 
 
 


